
      for Health Professionals  
 

When: Thursday, March 20th 2014 

5:00pm to 7:00pm 
 

Where: Lucky Labrador Brew Pub 

915 SE Hawthorne Blvd. 

Portland OR, 97214 

 

Why: Healthcare in Oregon is changing rapidly! 

How is it affecting you?  Topics such as;   

Meaningful Use, Scope of Practice, Best 

Practices, Measuring Outcomes, Staff 

Training….etc.  Come share stories, ask 

others questions, and connect with other 

professionals in the trenches – all while 

sharing a brew.   

 

Who: All health professionals are invited to 

attend.  

 

 Please forward this information.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this event, please 

contact Virginia Chambers at 971-722-2544 or 

virginia.chambers@pcc.edu  

mailto:virginia.chambers@pcc.edu

